
PAC MARCH meeting notes 
Held at Panera 
Commenced at 6:40pm 
 
Attendees; Rosemary Leonard, Andrea Allen, Carlene Brunk 
-Thank you to all the volunteers who assisted with the Conference Night Teacher’s Dinner. The pasta 
themed dinner was well attended by teachers who were staying late for parent night conferences. The 
delicious food was much appreciated. In the future we should remind all volunteers to label their dishes 
for return. 
-At the Chili’s fundraiser $500 was raised in lunch/dinner sells attributed to IRCHS 
participants. PAC received %15 of those sales, generating $75 towards the Senior Scholarship fund. 
The Chili’s and Chick-fil-A fundraisers combined have raised $465  for the Senior Scholarship fund. The 
remaining $35 will come from the PAC budget. 
-New Student Orientation March 15th, Rosemary and Amanda to attend. 
-Extra waters and drinks from the Conference Night Dinner were donated to the Very Special Arts Day 
which will be held on March 23rd.  
-For the April 26-27th VAPA Shows PAC may need to assist with tickets and selling concessions, 
Rosemary will check with Dr. Adams. 
-For Teacher Appreciation Week we are considering asking each grade level to donate to various themed 
baskets eg; chocolate, carwash, movie night, spa or pasta. 
-Ideas were gathered for PAC’s end of year gift to the school, possible additional P.E. equipment was 
considered as a gift. 
-Business sponsor for March Minuteman Pres. 
-Next meeting April 9th,6:30pm held at Panera Bread. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned  at 7:52pm 
	


